
 

Certification of future scientists 

On January 17, 2019, doctoral and master's students of the Department of art education passed 

the semi-annual certification and took part in the conference devoted to research practice. This 

experience is the formation of doctoral and master's students as professional researchers, as well 

as forms of vocational training in higher education. 

 

 
Doctoral and master students participated in the conference. 

 

In the research practice for undergraduates and doctoral students, held on January 17, 2019 at the 
Department of art education, 2-year doctoral student Rahat Berikbol aroused great interest among 

students, shared his questions and opinions. At the conference, along with comments, consultations were 

given to help young scientists to specify some aspects of future dissertations. Here doctoral and master 
students learn to participate in discussions, to justify and defend their scientific concepts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


